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>> The following question is from the comment page of the NPS home page.
>> The user provided an email address for a response.

I am saddened to read that the park service is entertaining the idea of
installing cellular phone equipment in Yellowstone National Park. Although
cellular towers may represent something less of an eye sore than miles upon
miles of physical cable being strung or buried, they are in my opinion another
step towards paving the wild america.

I would bet that most people who come to the park relish the fact that services
are limited (but adequate)as they attempt to witness the magic that has charmed
man for ages. Do modern man a favor, make sure that if they answer a call it is
the call of the wild (to be in harmony with his surroundings), NOT A CELL PHONE!

>> End of question.



